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Strike Action 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

No doubt by now you will have read or heard that members of the NEU (The 

National Education Union) voted for strike action on the following dates: 

 

 

Wednesday 1st February 2023 

Wednesday 15th March 2023 

Thursday 16th March 2023 

 

There are other dates listed by the media but these affect other parts of the 

country. The disruption may include the closure / partial closure of the school. 

There is also the possibility that through negotiations the strike may not 

actually take place. I will keep you informed as the situation develops and I will 

give as much notice as possible as to what will happen on those dates.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 
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